
Wadesboro, North Carolina Land Use Plan 

Community/Public Input Needed 

The public is invited to help shape the future of the Town of Wadesboro, NC 

in the development of a Land Use Plan 

The Town of Wadesboro, North Carolina is holding two Community Input Meetings (first round) 

to gather ideas and thoughts from residents and stakeholders on where and how Wadesboro 

should grow in the future. The Town of Wadesboro, with the help of Uwharrie Planners, is 

working to draft a 2045 Land Use Plan. The Land Use Plan is a critical part of Wadesboro’s 

development, planning, and zoning processes. The Plan, if adopted by the Town Board and 

implemented, will require occasional updates to keep up with community changes and needs for 

the future, and to facilitate growth in a way that keeps Wadesboro a safe and vibrant place to 

live, work, play, and conduct business. Your attendance is extremely important.  The Community 

Input Meetings’ date, time, and location are below:  

Community Input Meeting 1: March 9, 2023 from 6pm-7:30 pm @ Harry B. Allen Library, 20 

South Greene Street, Wadesboro, North Carolina 

Community Input Meeting 2: March 16, 2023 from 6pm-7:30 pm @ Wadesboro Fire 

Department, 205 E. Morgan Street, Wadesboro, NC 28170  

 

 

 


